
Evangelist and Mrs. Robert Lewis  
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Lewisville, TX  75067                                                Website: www.GIBF.org/missions  

Dear Friends, 

These past three months have been as busy as any three months 

in our ministry. We have traveled to many churches in several 

states and been involved in several missions conferences. In be-

tween the meetings on the road, we are continuing to help  

Faith Baptist Church in Winooski, Vermont. This project is going 

very well and the church attendance is picking up. The church just 

finished a missions conference with Pastor and Mrs. Kenneth Wal-

ters, from Southside Baptist Church, Rock Hill, South Carolina. The 

church had no faith promise income for missions. After the con-

ference, they committed nearly $500 per week to the missionary 

endeavor of the church. The Lord has opened up a property for 

this church to consider for relocation. It is a church facility worth 

over $500,000 which they can acquire for $250,000 if they act in a 

timely fashion. I am trying to lead the church to take a step of 

faith to purchase this property. The price is less than a single fam-

ily house in Burlington. This property is 2.5 acres with a two family 

house, a church building, and a “Carriage House”. The Carriage 

House has been used as a missions apartment and a fellowship 

hall. The property is located 1 mile from the University of Ver-

mont in the heart of South Burlington. We are hoping that the 

Lord will guide us to help the church. It looks as if He is opening a 

tremendous facility for future soul winning  and ministry of this 

church.  

Our health continues to be good, and we are actively involved in 

soul winning, nursing home, street fishing, ladies ministries, and 

of course, pulpit ministry here. The church is glad to have us and 

has made it easy for us to continue with our travels. Your prayers 

and support continue to be a blessing to us as we forge ahead 

with the agenda that the Lord has designed for us.  

With all best wishes,  

 
Robert Lewis, Executive Assistant Director  

Global Independent Baptist Missions  

Mobile: (401) 286-2400  

Email: RobertLewis@GIBMissions.org  

Website: http://Robert-Lewis.org 
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Pastor and Mrs. Darrin Goodrick, Newport, Oregon 

Pastor & Mrs. Jorg Lemus - Pastor & Mrs. T.J. Smith 

Albany, Oregon 

Robert Lewis, Faith Baptist Church, Winooski, Vermont 
To the only wise God our Saviour, be glory and majesty, dominion 

and power, both now and ever. Amen.                              Jude 1:25  


